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1. Tylor Husske

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. thusske@thusske.com

5. 08/17/2020

6. Navigation Center

7. I am writing to voice my concerns of the proposed conversion of the Oaks nursing facil ity to a low barrier homeless shelter that allows drug addicts (with no
recovery plan, screening plan, with minimal oversight), sex offenders, and people with other mental health issues (again with minimal oversight) . I am aware of
the homeless issues that we have in the Puget sound area but converting a building that is a mile or less from the high school and elementary which also has a
neighboring child care site is reckless with the children's safety in the area. We already have the methadone clinic just north of that location and I can tell  you
first hand that a good majority of those frequenting the area aren't there because we have a nice neighborhood. I urge you to go stand outside the clinic or walk
by when it opens up first this in the morning. I know that some people are nice but I can assure you that all  are not. I have experienced it personally with the
garbage being tossed everywhere, the urinating in the bushes and the obscenities thrown peoples way. I can only imagine what putting a homeless shelter down
the road will  bring. 

I pretty sure that none of the council  members seem to l ive in the area and thus have no personal interest in what is being proposed here. This is seemingly only a
dollars and cents issue because your common sense seems to have been misplaced. Starting this proposal without adequate announcements/notification and
more local consent/involvement seems crazy to me and then the location makes it boarder l ine insane. 

Please reconsider this plan of action as I really don't want to have to move to get away from this type of situation.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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